Central Mississippi Light Flyers

February 2006 Club Meeting
Meeting Minutes
February 11, 2006

All officers present.
David Smith calls meeting to order.
Guests present: Ed Bartucek
Minutes from the January read and accepted.
Tommy Jackson presented the safety briefing:
o Discussed term “ADM”
o Ramp checks discussed
o Pre-flight planned discussed
o Boeing instrument panel (poster on wall) and the future of systems.
Dee Gilliland discussed the club finances. The club has $8347 in the bank plus hats and
shirts, and new dues.
David Smith moved into old business.
o Mike Smith is working on signage.
o The field “low spot” was discussed at length
= A group is going to check the grades on the low spot.
David Smith asked to move to new business.
o The Sun-N-Fun fly-in was discussed. 8 club members indicated they had plans

to attend.
o The February 25" fly-in at Yazoo City was discussed.
Meeting Adjourned.
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